

Professor Owen Gingerich

Dear Professor,

it is with genuine pleasure and great satisfaction that the Senate of our university, at a sitting on the 28th May of this year in recognition of your contribution to the development of science as well as to the development of our scientific community, bestowed upon you the title of Honorary Doctor of the University of Zielona Góra.

In the hope that you will accept this honour I invite you most cordially to a celebration for the bestowing of the title on the coming 23rd of June at 12:00 in the University Lecture Theatre.

Best regards

Prof. Czesław Osękowski

Rector University of Zielona Góra